
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on August 31, 2023

Over the last month relatives and staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home have donated an amazing amount of items to

give to our local community hub. Everyone has been so generous donating items including tinned and long life foods,

hygiene products and pet food.

The Bus Shelter Kent Community Hub support the homeless and those who are facing financial hardship in Swale and surrounding

areas. We chose to support this charity again as it is a local charity that supports the local community. Having supported them in

recent years, we were able to see the difference we made and how appreciative the people were.

Woodstock look forward to continuing to support this local charity in the future and would like to thank all the relatives and staff for

their contributions and generosity.

 

 


